lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
September 18, 2022
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
TODAY

8:30AM

Prayer – FLC Prayer Room

9:30AM
Pastor Jake Porter
Ephesians 2
Offerings:
General Fund & Short-Term Missions
10:45AM
Education
5:00PM
(Note Time)
Potluck & Kickball Game –
see announcement

NURSERY
Today:

Lindsey & Jonathan Heuker
Next Sunday:
Jessica & Riley Den Hartigh
CHILDREN’S WORSHIP
THIS WEEK

WEDNESDAY

SEPTEMBER 21

2:30, 3:45PM


Presidential Estates Ministry


6:30PM



GEMS – meet at 1st Hudsonville CRC 


7:00PM



Immanuel Town Hall meeting
NEXT SUNDAY – SEPTEMBER 25, 2022
8:30AM

Prayer – FLC Prayer Room
9:30AM
Pastor Jake Porter
Ephesians 3:1-13
Offerings:
General Fund & Benevolent Fund
10:45AM
Education
5:30PM

Ask the Pastor
THANKSGIVING
I want to thank everyone who offered a prayer during my recent surgery and hospitalization and the cards sent to me for my encouragement.

Bob Boehm
PRAYER REQUESTS

Bob Aardema was hospitalized this past week due to pneumonia.  Pray for complete healing.
Art Postmus is receiving hospice care at Green Acres Care Facility in Allendale.  Grace has confirmed that he is beginning to struggle, and the little things are beginning to add up.  Continue to pray for Art & Grace that they will feel God near to them.
Sharon Ondersma – M.S.

Homebound:  Jessie De Groot, Evelyn Vander Kooi
Staff:  Eric Miedema,
    Communications & Technology Director
Missionaries:  Jason & Marcy – location not disclosed
Young Adults:  Tyler Bayle, Coleton Butterworth,
     Sara Geers
Military:  Major Ron Thenn – Army
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS
Profession of Faith Class

Are you interested in making Profession of Faith? A new class will be starting soon! Please contact Pastor Jake to sign up.
Potluck & Kickball Game – September 18

Tonight at 5PM, there will be a potluck followed by a kickball game to kick off Youth Group.  If your last name begins with A-M please bring a hot dish or side, N-Z please bring a salad or dessert.

Presidential Estates Ministry
We are once again looking forward to another food distribution on Wednesday, September 21, at Presidential Estates.  We are always in need of volunteers to help pass out food and/or be a prayer warrior.  Please prayerfully consider if God is calling you to serve Him by serving them.

If you are planning to help, please meet at the clubhouse at 2:30PM for setup or 3:45PM to help pass out food.  Please contact John Dykstra Sr with any questions.

Immanuel Town Hall Meeting

Please reserve Wednesday, September 21, at 7PM for a Town Hall Meeting.

Women's Bible Study

Ever feel insufficient?  Could it be that your weaknesses are the keys that unlock God's strength?
Through a look at the life of Gideon, you can discover that instead of ignoring, neglecting, or trying to escape your weaknesses, you can see them as the means to unlock the door of God's strength.  We will be using the study entitled Gideon, your weakness God's strength, by Priscilla Shirer.
We will gather bi-weekly on Tuesdays at 9 a.m. beginning on Sept. 27.  You can order your own study guide online or request a book from Evamarie Eggebeen.
Hand2Hand
For the month of September, we are collecting cans of beef stew and boxes of jiffy mix.  Please place your donations in the cart in the FLC foyer.

Ladies Evening Bible Study

Ladies who are looking for an evening Bible study, are invited to join us on the 1st & 3rd Wednesdays at 7PM.  We will be studying Women of the Bible.  For more information, contact Marge Vande Steeg.

Kids Hope Mentors Needed

We have a wonderful partnership with Park Elementary and we are looking forward to another year of growing relationships. In the spring a teacher commented, "Keep doing what you are doing!  You have no idea the impact you make or the needs these kids have.  Thank you so much!!!"  Students are waiting for a mentor... could you meet that need?  Contact Evamarie Eggebeen with any questions:  kidshope@immanuelcrc.com
FINANCIAL UPDATES

September 11, 2022
General Fund 
$11,372
General Fund Year-to-Date
Received
      $ 92,464
Budget Goal

100,331
Over (Under)
          (7,867)
Budget Received – 92%

Fiscal year – July 1, 2022 – June 30, 2023
To fulfill our 2022/23 General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $9,121 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.

Contributions to Immanuel can be made in these ways:
· At our worship services
· Mail a check to the church address
· Auto-giving through your bank
· Giving Center Online
September & October Corners Offering – 
Gateway Mission (formerly Holland Rescue Mission)
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS
Job Opportunity (Part Time - Flex hours)
First Hudsonville CRC is looking for an Office Administrator for 20 hours/week to perform office functions and financial duties. Full training is available for the opportunity. Please visit our church web site for a full outline of the job. (firstcrchudsonville.org).  Send interests or resumes to rmoelker@sbcglobal.net.
Grant Me Hope Thrift Store (5800 Balsam, Hudsonville) has been open less than one year. It’s still in the building stages of becoming a primary funding source for Grant Me Hope’s mission to find forever homes for foster children before they age out of foster care alone facing homelessness.
Grant Me Hope 7th Annual Family FUNFEST
A fundraiser for Grant Me Hope will be on Saturday, September 24, from 12-6PM at Nelis’ Dutch Village and Holland Town Center.  This ALL AGES event asks for only a free-will donation for entrance.
The event includes admission to Nelis’ Dutch Village with all the history, rides, games and shopping, a picnic lunch, a semi-truck show and a custom car and motorcycle show.  All kinds of cars, trucks and motorcycles will be shown.  Registration for the car show begins at 11AM.  Trophies for the winners!  All proceeds support Grant Me Hope’s mission to find forever homes for foster children.

Attention Men who can Sing in Harmony!

Do you or someone you know enjoy singing?  Does sharing the gospel message of God's grace through music and song interest you?  Then we’d like to invite you to consider joining the King's Choraliers, a men's choir of West Michigan.
We meet on Thursday evenings at 5th Reformed Church during the school year and sing usually 2 times a month on Sunday evenings and give a Christmas concert and a spring concert following a 4-day spring tour.  There are openings in all sections (first tenor, second tenor, baritone, and bass) and the choir will be holding auditions soon.
To set up an audition, please contact Ron Rogers, Director, at ronr102668@gmail.com.  We would enjoy having you be part of this ministry!
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